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    Eskom Holdings SOC Ltd  Reg No 2002/015527/30  

 

 

04 October 2022 

 

To our Stakeholder: UN Global Compact 
 
 
REQUEST TO SUBMIT THE COMMUNICATION ON PROGRESS (COP) BY  31 DECEMBER 2022 
 
 
We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual 
preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises a CEO statement 
of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regards to 
the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. 
 
Eskom is delayed in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to delays in publication of the 
Eskom Integrated and Sustainability Reports.  
 
We hereby request an extension to enable us to post a COP that describes our company’s efforts 
and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact.  
 
Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website before 31 December 2022. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Gabi Mkhatshwa 
SENIOR MANGER: CLIMATE CHANGE AND SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT 
Date: 04 October 2022 
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